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Fisher Phillips Attorneys Outline Key Components of an Anti-
Discrimination Policy for Silicon Valley
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In their bylined article for the Silicon Valley Business Journal titled “Silicon Valley isn't just for

young workers,” San Francisco Regional Managing Partner Jason A. Geller and Associate Vincent J.

Adams break down California’s age discrimination laws and examine the issue in Silicon Valley. Tech

companies want to tap into a more technologically inclined workforce, but they must be aware of the

potential for alleged age discrimination claims. Jason and Vincent encourage tech companies to

apply employment policies evenhandedly so that one group of workers is not treated differently than

another.

To read the full article, please visit Silicon Valley Business Journal.
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